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Work Summary:  

• Re-printing of district IDs has commenced. This is to correct mistakes made by Barksdale 

with year, color, logo, etc..... We are also adding the SRP on the back of the IDs.  

• Onboarding for the district’s new website hosting company “Apptegy continues with 

good progress. District to determine a go live date.  

• We continue to work with Singlewire and ZeroEyes to provide full integration into our 

panic button system with ZeroEyes gun detection software.  

 

Work Order Statistics – as of 12:30AM on 1/10/25 

Closed Work Orders: 152 

Open Work Orders: 118 

 


